
Please pass this no nonsense bill.  I am a lifelong motorcyclist and know from experience that lane splitting is a safe and effective 
way to keep our roadways as safe and efficient as possible.  Thank you for your consideration.
              Thomas C. Bellmyer
              2827 SE 52nd Ave 
              Portland OR 
              97206-1433


